SCONE LADIES GOLF for July 10, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Good start to Pennants ” 
The first round of the NHDLGA pennants was hosted by Scone last Monday. Scone is in the Huntingdale division with Kurri, Aberdeen and Denman clubs. The competition is to be played over six consecutive Mondays with clubs playing each other twice. In very windy conditions, the Scone team had a convincing 4-1 win over Kurri, with wins to Cheryl Clydsdale 3&2, Ann Cameron 4&3, Ruth Wallace 7&6, Kathy Robinson 3&1, and a narrow loss to Lyn Banks 2&1. Many thanks those members for their behind the scenes help in the clubhouse and on the course. On Monday July 14 the match is at Kurri against Denman

After the frosty morning a perfect day prevailed for the lady golfers at Scone last Thursday. They played an 18 Hole Stroke for the fifth GNSW Medal, Monthly Medal and putting round. Cheryl Clydsdale was the medal winner on a countback from Ann Cameron both on 75 nett. The putting was won by Jo Brown with 28 putts while the NTP’s on the 8th / 17th went to Sue Watts in division 1 and newcomer Kerry McLennan in division 3.  Ball winners were Marie Murray 76, Lyn Banks 77, Sarah Howey and Sue Watts 78.  

Last Saturday the players had to contend with very windy and blustery conditions which made play difficult. Claire Dalziel had a very good back nine of 20 points to win with 36 points. 

Today Thursday July 10, an 18 Hole Stroke for the District Medal will be played, and it is the Noreen Marshall Trophy. Next Thursday the second round of the Peter Marshall Singles Knockout will be held, and for those not involved it will be an 18 Hole Stableford.

A reminder that the ladies Foursomes Championships are coming soon on July 24, so players need to arrange partners and nominate by July 17.

